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“Working in partnership with our community to maintain safe and secure neighborhoods, reduce crime, and improve the quality of life for our citizens 
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On Thursday, February 9, 2017, Glendale Heights Police Officers Chris Parsons and Nick Santoyo 

were dispatched to the 700 block of Terry Lane for the report of a Heroin overdose. Upon arrival at 

the residence, officers located a female who was unconscious and not breathing because of heroin 

ingestion. Officers began life saving procedures on the victim and Officer Chris Parsons administered 

two doses of Narcan (Naloxone), to the victim. After the second dose, the victim began to show signs 

of life and medical care was turned over to paramedics and firefighters of the Glenside Fire Protection 

District. The victim was taken to AMITA Health Adventist Medical Center, GlenOaks, for further 

treatment. 
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